Please find below an invitation to attend an informational meeting about the county's Farmland Preservation Program. The White Church is directly across from our Fire Hall in Jefferson Township.

The Farmland Preservation Program works by purchasing agricultural conservation easements. This voluntary program allows landowners to retain ownership of their property while ensuring the land will be permanently available for agricultural use and protected from non-agricultural development. This approach helps to maintain the rural character of Washington County, supports the local agricultural economy, and ensures a stable food supply for future generations.

This meeting is for anyone who is interested who owns a farm in Washington County, so please let all your farmers know about it.

Thank you!

Patty Lawrence, Jefferson Township Planning Commission Secretary pattylawrence2@icloud.com
724-947-3771 landline

724-947-3771 Iandiii 724-747-8391

ATTENTION FARMERS:

Join us for a community meeting about farmland preservation!

You're invited to a community meeting focused on the permanent preservation of local farms. Join a growing community of landowners – to date, **51 farms and over 7,700 acres** have been permanently protected in Washington County through our preservation program.

We are seeking farmers interested in learning how to protect their land for future generations.

Discussion Topics Will Include:

- How to Preserve Your Farm
- Program Requirements
- Application Process / Deadline
- Easement Restrictions

When: September 25, 2025, at 5:30pm

Where: The White Church, 11 Fire Road, Burgettstown

Light refreshments provided.

For questions or to RSVP, please contact:

Caroline Sinchar

Washington County Planning Commission

Email: sincharc@co.washington.pa.us

Phone: 724-228-6811

From: Patricia Lawrence pattylawrence2@icloud.com

Subject: Farmland Preservation Seminar 9/25 at 5:30 PM at the White Church in Eldersville

Date: August 18, 2025 at 2:19 PM

To: Jim Meyers james.meyers148@gmail.com, Thomas Jennings tcjennings@msn.com, Anthony Gianfrancesco tonyg323232@yahoo.com, Marie Ferguson rubbrman@windstream.net, Melissa Ansell indtwpwashco@hky.com, Shane Maga maga@callspsi.com, Borough of West Middletown west_middletown@yahoo.com, John Opal johnopal1@Verizon.net, Carissa Vega carissa.vega34@gmail.com, Chelsea Arthurs hanovertwp@comcast.net, Mt. Pleasant Township manager@mpt-pa.com, Dean Casciola township@hky.com, Pam Church pchurch@burgettstownborough.com, Dale Handick dalehandick@gmail.com, Mimi Hoberek mimihoberek@gmail.com, Charlene Kumpf cheyanne223@verizon.net, Dale Tudor info@weatherburyfarm.com, Frank Karch flkarch@verizon.net, Alan Gould gould.farm@att.net, Chris Lawrence chris@firemansfriendext.com

Please find below an invitation to attend an informational meeting about the county's Farmland Preservation Program. The White Church is directly across from our Fire Hall in Jefferson Township.

The Farmland Preservation Program works by purchasing agricultural conservation easements. This voluntary program allows landowners to retain ownership of their property while ensuring the land will be permanently available for agricultural use and protected from non-agricultural development. This approach helps to maintain the rural character of Washington County, supports the local agricultural economy, and ensures a stable food supply for future generations.

This meeting is for anyone who is interested who owns a farm in Washington County, so please let all your farmers know about it.

Thank you!

Patty Lawrence, Jefferson Township Planning Commission Secretary pattylawrence2@icloud.com 724-947-3771 landline 724-747-8391

ATTENTION FARMERS: Join us for a community

